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Change in the Corporate Logo on the Option Battery for  

General-Purpose AC Servo Amplifiers 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric general-purpose AC servo. 
We will change the corporate logo on the option battery of MR-J2/J2S series AC servo amplifiers as 
follows. 
 
1. Target Model 

MR-J2/J2S series option battery, MR-BAT 
 
2. Reason for the Change 

To standardize the design of general-purpose AC servo 
 
3. Details of the Change 

The corporate logo on the rating plate will be changed from the Mitsubishi mark alone to a combination 
of the Mitsubishi mark and MITSUBISHI ELECTRIC. 

 
Table 1. Change in the corporate logo (See              ) 

Before After 

 

 

 
 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the March 2019 production. 
Note that, depending on the stock status, the products with both the former and new plates may be 
distributed in the market around the same time. 

 

 


